



Dear Parents and Carers

NEU industrial action on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023

The date of the third and fourth NEU industrial action is approaching and I am able to update you on the implications for Hampton Infant School and Nursery and Hampton Junior School

The current information I have from NEU teaching staff is that the staff will be in school on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March and the school will open as normal to all pupils. The usual drop off and pick up arrangements will apply.

All school clubs will go ahead as normal.

NEU teachers are not compelled to inform school leaders of their plans to strike. It is therefore impossible to know until the morning of each strike day whether the class will have a teacher. The teachers who are planning on coming in may change their plans and I would advise parents of all children to ensure they have a plan for alternative child care if required. If the current situation changes we will notify parents via parenthub. If a teacher decides to take industrial action then that class would be closed to all children.

These are the last dates in the current plan for industrial action by the NEU. If further dates are announced, I will contact you again.

Yours sincerely

Helen Lockey

Executive Headteacher



